
The Cost of Extending Lines and Installing a Phone in 1927!

In 1927, a gentleman in Wheatley River, P. E. I.  contacted Northern Electric  in
Halifax, requesting a quote on materials required for an extension of the lines to
his home.

These were ordered and the telephone was apparently was installed in early
1928. It was too late for him to be included in that year's Directory, but he did
have a copy of it, and was included in the 1929 and later directories, so this
appears to confirm that he installed the line and phone that year.

This quote was for a one mile extension of the line, as noted at the top of page 2
of the quote. The usual spacing between poles in those days was 150 feet, which
would mean 36 poles.  Since 80 brackets were quoted, and it took 2 per pole,
that would have been enough for just about a mile. Therefore that it must have
been approximately one mile from his home to the end of the nearest operational
line.

I have a number of this gentleman's phone bills and toll tickets - in 1948 he was
paying $1.50 a month for his phone service - by  1955, inflation had struck, and
he was paying  $2.35 monthly.

What follows is the response to his query from Northern Electric, including cost of
wires, insulators, and everything including the phone:







1317 Phone As Quoted Above

The Telephone on P.E.I. - http://www.islandregister.com/phones/phones.html


